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Merch10,2014

Senator Tuwedt, Chakman
Economic Affairs tnterim Committse
PO Box 201706
Helena, MT 59620-1706

Dear SenAtor Tufuedl and Members of the Committee

we are writing this letter as consun}ers to.express our continued support for ihe "12-Dey Rule,, Thir igsue is s,rnpty aboutprovid'ng high quatity product to Montara,s consumers. Wc suppori 
'trrtontana,s 

aairyGimiiirni tfie i-ni]t'-proOua tf,"tthey provide to us and our communitEs,

A3 consumers, we are fully capablo ol understanding that e scll date moans that the pmduct must be sold by that date.we are nor contused as to wh6th6r thi6 is a use by date or a bEst by dsb. we ;nd#fi; ti;t rx. [ , ililv a"t" w.app'eciate and want this mcthod of dating because that means thaf once we get ttre mrx in oui ieiidaiiis iiwirr rast
until our family has enioyed cvcry last drop. For some of us, we havel.many irile to uuy our jrooeiiEi 

"nii 
it irn't 

",simple as "running to the storc" if our milk is bad. we need a longer shetf titb in ou; ;fig*6r;iliiie iiie wav tnat lris
works now

Please keep the 12-Day rule in place so that we can continue to have frosh milk in our refiigerators.
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